March 10, 2015
Mr. John Murray,
Blackfeet Tribe
Tribal Historic Preservation Office
620 All Chief Road
P.0. Box 850
Browning, MT 59417

Re: Strata Energy, Inc., Ross In Situ Recovery Project
Annual Meeting or Conference Call Required Under Programmatic Agreement

Dear Mr. John Murray:

Under Stipulation H.2 of the Programmatic Agreement (PA) for the Ross Uranium Project Strata Energy,
Inc. (Strata) is required to coordinate a meeting or conference call of the Parties and Ross Project
Consulting Tribes within 60 days after providing the annual report. On January 22, 2015, Strata
distributed the annual report to the Parties and Ross Project Consulting Tribes. '

To date Strata has not received any comments or questions on the Annual Report. If you are interested
in participating in an annual meeting or conference call, please notify the undersigned at Strata Energy
Inc., PO Box 2318, Gillette, WY 82717-2318 within 30 days.

Sincerely,

Strata Energy, Inc.

Michael Griffin
Vice President of Permitting, Regulatory and Environmental Compliance

Enclosure

Cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001
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